

Hamilton Hornets Rugby Football Club

- 699 Upper Kenilworth Avenue,
 Hamilton, Ontario, L8T 4Y8
- Mailing Address: 79043 1300 Garth
 Street, Hamilton, Ontario, L9C7N6
- hamiltonhornets54@gmail.com
- hamiltonrugby.com

Established in 1954

Hamilton City Council 71 Main Street West Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

RE: Letter of Support - Mohawk Sports Park Feasibility Study

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Hamilton Hornets Rugby Club, which has been representing the City of Hamilton for 70 years, and have been a fixture at Mohawk Sports Park for well over 30 years.

Our organization is pleased to support the efforts of the Mohawk Sports Park Council towards the completion of a comprehensive feasibility study which will support the development of a more inclusive and accessible public space and in particular, support the needs of several community organizations and equity-deserving groups across our community.

Our organization is and always has been extremely supportive of growing and expanding Mohawk Sports Park, as we are directly aware of how much of a staple it is in the community, for our organization and for all. We hope to be at MSP for another 30 years, and this is only possible if the park continues to grow and revitalize.

If you have any other questions or concerns, I can be reached at my information below.

Yours in Rugby,

William Redgate

President - Hamilton Hornets Rugby Football Club

hamiltonhornets.president@gmail.com

905-977-9458